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Sixth Form Enrolment – Thursday 21st August 2025 

 

Thursday 21st August is GCSE Results Day.  On that day, the 

Toll Bar Sixth Form Team will be ready to help students make 

the right choice in the next stage of their education.  

 

 

To help clarify the Sixth Form enrolment procedure, please find a 

list of frequently asked questions (with answers) you may 

consider as we get closer to Results Day.   
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When do I enrol? 

• You can enrol anytime from receiving your GCSE results on 

Thursday 21st August.  

 

 

Where do I enrol? 

• You are welcome to meet with a member of the Sixth Form 

Team here at the Sixth Form. We will be located in the main 

Academy Music Hall. On arrival you’ll be supported to complete 

the enrolment process. 

 

 

What if I can’t attend on the day?  

• If you are unable to join us, please phone on 01472 500505 

and follow the switchboard instruction to be directed to a 

member of the Sixth Form Team. 

• You are always welcome to make an appointment to meet with 

a member of Sixth Form Team on another day;   

• You will also be able to enrol online via a link on our website; 

• If you have any further enquiries, you are also welcome to e-

mail a member of the team on enquiries@tollbaracademy.co.uk 

 

  

mailto:enquiries@tollbaracademy.co.uk
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What if I don’t have my GCSE results on 21st August?  

• Don’t worry. Simply contact us via one of the methods above at 

your earliest convenience.  Remember to take advice from your 

school if you cannot collect your GCSE results in person. 

 

What if I have not met the grade requirements for my 

chosen A Levels? 

• Whatever your GCSE grades we encourage you to speak with 

our Sixth Form staff who will be on hand to discuss your 

options. Every application to study with us is reviewed on an 

individual basis and we will do our best to support you.  

 

What if I have changed my mind about subject 

options? 

• Do not worry; many students change their minds after receiving 

their GCSE results.  We are very happy to discuss any options 

you are considering. 

 

When do I start? 

• We will look forward to welcoming you for our Induction Day 

on Wednesday 3rd September 2025. More information about 

this day will be provided on enrolment.  
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Finally, please do make the most of your summer break and if 

there is anything else we can help you with regarding A-level 

study, do not hesitate to contact us on 01472 500505.  We will do 

all we can to assist you.  

 

Best of luck. 

The Sixth Form Team  

 

 


